
Tuesday, October 3, 2023 

Announcements 

Hello Sierra Vista High School Students!  In our efforts to 
maximize the instructional time of our students, deliveries 
or drop offs of any type are NOT allowed.  In addition, 
food deliveries to the campus for students are 
PROHIBITED.  Any item (food, materials, etc.) requesting 
to be dropped off by a parent/guardian or delivery by any 
restaurant or affiliate (Door Dash, Uber Eats, Grub Hub, 
etc.) will NOT be accepted by the staff of Sierra Vista High 
School.  Please make sure you have all of your school/
athletic items/materials needed for the school day before 
leaving the house.  Thank you for your support. 
 
Dual Language continues honoring Latinos this month with 
today’s fact:  Soccer is the most popular sport amongst 
Latinos.  Many of the world’s best soccer players are from 
Latin American countries.  These include players like 
Lionel Messi, Pele and Diego Maradona. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Girls Varsity Flag Football vs Edgewood 
  @ Sierra Vista - 4:00 
 

Sports 

Attention Seniors:  This week is the final week for senior 
portraits here on campus.  All seniors must photograph in 
order to appear in the yearbook.  Instructions for making 
an appointment are on the school website on the yearbook 
page.  Students who can not make an appointment can 
attend the final session on October 6th from 4:00pm-
7:30pm.  The October 6th session does not need an 
appointment but will be for yearbook photos only.  Any 
senior who does not photograph by October 6th will not 
appear in the yearbook. 

Clubs & Activities 

Yearbook 

Attention Students:  Book Club is meeting TODAY in 
Room 408 at Lunch.  We hope to see you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Clubs and Teams:  Link Crew will be hosting a 
club officer meeting TODAY during Lunch in Room 604 to 
discuss the upcoming Trunk or Treat event.  If your club or 
team would like to fundraise at the event, please make sure 
to have a representative attend the meeting.  See you on 
Tuesday! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Clubs:  If you are participating in Dual 
Language Club’s Day of the Dead Event, there will be a 
second informational meeting this Friday, October 6th, in 
Room 505 at Lunch.  If you haven’t paid your $10  
donation, we will accept it at the meeting.  We hope to see 
you there! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons!  The Chess club will be having a meeting this 
Friday, October 6th, in Room 610 at Lunch.  We would love 
to see anyone who would like to play or learn to play chess. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  HOSA will have an informational and a  
hands-on meeting for all club members on Thursday,  
October 5th , during Lunch in Room 26.  Be there to learn 
how to wrap wrists and CPR! 
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